
From: Foley, Dominic <dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com>  

Sent: August 7, 2025 9:43 AM 

To:  ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca; dbrowne@bfma-law.com; pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com; 

sluk@oktlaw.com 

Cc: NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca; NP Regulatory Contact <Regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com>; Wright, 

Douglas <dwright@newfoundlandpower.com>; sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com; sarahfitzgerald@bfma-

law.com; Bernice Bailey <bbailey@bfma-law.com>; Fleming, Denis (dfleming@coxandpalmer.com) 

<dfleming@coxandpalmer.com>; gseaborn@poolealthouse.ca; nkennedy@oktlaw.com; Public Utilities 

Board <board@pub.nl.ca>; Jo Galarneau <jgalarneau@pub.nl.ca>; Jacqui Glynn <jglynn@pub.nl.ca>; 

Ryan Oake <roake@pub.nl.ca> 

 

Subject: NLH - 2025 Capital Budget Application - Notification of Change to Project Budget - Perform Level 

2 Condition Assessment Stage 1 & 2 Cooling Water Sump Structures - NP Comments 

 

Good morning,  

 

Newfoundland Power has no further comment on the above-noted Notification of Change to Project 

Budget.  

 

Regards, 

Dominic  

Dominic Foley // Legal Counsel 
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